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Citizens Financial Group has adopted a Statement on Advocacy and Political Activities under 
which Citizens will disclose, on a semiannual basis, certain advocacy and political expenditures, 
consistent with our commitment to transparency. 

Citizens does not make corporate contributions to political candidates or committees and does 
not expect to make other corporate political expenditures, as detailed in the Statement on 
Advocacy and Political Activities. If any such expenditures are made, however, Citizens will 
disclose them here.  

Citizens confirms that the requirements of the Statement on Advocacy and Political Activities as 
well as the Citizens Code of Business Conduct and Ethics, the Political Contributions Policy, and 
the Government Relations Standard Operating Procedures, were followed in the making of these 
contributions, and all contributions by Citizens and the Citizens PACs are the subject of legal and 
compliance review. 

Corporate Political Contributions and Expenditures 

No corporate political contributions or expenditures were made during the semiannual period. 

Political Action Committee Contributions  

Citizens sponsors two Political Action Committees (PACs), supported by the voluntary 
contributions of Citizens colleagues. The Citizens PACs make bipartisan campaign contributions 
in compliance with local, state, and federal election laws.  

 

https://investor.citizensbank.com/%7E/media/Files/C/CitizensBank-IR/documents/advocacy-and-political-activity-statement-h1-2024.pdf

